
MEMO TO: Charles Shorter September 18, 1971

I FROM: Barbara Busch

SUBJ: IP Lawyer - yours of September 13

Charles, as you know it's just too late for us to get anybody

into the October PRIST. However, as you can _HXRX in the

attached memo, Professional Services now has the names

of the VISTA lawyers to work With, and maybe we can get

somebody by November or December. (As I told you, to date

we haven't got a combined VISTA-Peace Corps application,

so these fellows will have to fill out our paper - shouldn't

take too long.)

cc: James Mason, Professional Services
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